
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

November 4th and 7th New Consultation Meetings 
 

The Whitchurch Neighbourhood Plan Group invite Whitchurch 
residents to a second series of consultation meetings on the 
proposed Neighbourhood Plan. At the sessions in July more than 150 
residents attended.  
 
 
Since our July meetings all the sites that you saw originally have been 
asked to submit first ideas for their proposed sites.  As a next step in 
November Whitchurch residents are invited new meetings to hear all 
about the progress made since July. 
 
 
What will you be able to see and hear? 

1. What sites have withdrawn from the process? 
2. What sites remain in the process? 
3. How many homes does each site propose to build? 
4. What is the layout of homes on each site? 
5. What are the next steps and process? 
6. When do we expect to put actual recommendations to a 

Whitchurch referendum?  
 
Please remember no decisions have been taken and we need to hear 
from you. There will be the opportunity to look at the latest 
proposals, listen to a short presentation, to ask questions and to give 
your feedback.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There will be 4 sessions all with the same content and all at St John’s 
Hall 
 

Session 1 : Thursday Nov 4th at 6pm 
 

Session 2 : Thursday Nov 4th at 7.30pm 
 

Session 3 : Sunday Nov 7th at 1.30pm 
 

Session 4 : Sunday Nov 7th at 3pm 
 
In order to help us manage the numbers attending please email: 
 
info.whitchurchplan@gmail.com 
 
Stating how many seats are required and your 1st and 2nd choice of 
session 
 
Details of which session you have been allocated will be emailed to 
you. Email addresses will only be used for this purpose. 
 
As ever information included in these sessions will be made available 
on the village website as soon afterwards as is possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in November. 
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